
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Journey for Peace #2020 for 2030 

 

T-Shirt Competition 

 

 

We invite you to engage in the T-Shirt competition for this project. 

 

We encourage you to design a T-Shirt which reflects what you have taken from the 

‘Journey for Peace’. You may wish to use the East of Eli, Rotary and Lions Logos in 

your design if you have worked with the ‘widows mite’ step of the project. The 

creative brief is totally open….so be creative and share your thoughts and feelings 

through art and design. 

 

The winning design will be made into T-Shirts for the planned music celebration with 

East of Eli and  the International VI Games  to be held in Liverpool with  the support 

of  Fashion Hub Liverpool @FH-Liverpool . We will work with you to deliver an 

entrepreneurial learning element to this part of the project and there some exciting 

prizes to be had. 

 

If you are interested in this part of the project please email 

 

LizMcGovern@stvin.com  with school name, full address and lead teacher contact 
details. 
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